
From: Kate Kuff
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: No more hog farm permits
Date: Monday, March 13, 2017 8:19:46 PM

Please stop allowing the hog CAFO C&H to have permits. There is too much waste for this delicate carst
topography to handle. I live at the Headwaters to the Buffalo National River and I want the entire
watershed to be protected and a jewel for my grandchildren's children  to enjoy.
Thank you.
Sincerely, Kate Kuff
Newton County Resident and land owner
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